
From: Chuck Wilkins 
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 10:17 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew; Rampson, Wendy; Eaton, Jack; Krapohl, Graydon 
Subject: AA Saline Rd access to Lambeth/Lansdowne 
 
I reside on Ascot and do not want a high density development to have access to our residential 
street.  The property was not originally zoned for this purpose, it was for a court as all other 
courts in the subdivision; the safety concerns far outweigh the condo owners convenience.  

If the developer truly wants this for emergency access only, then only those vehicles should have 
the ability to use it.  It could be then a grass/block area for emergency vehicles only, not a paved 
road. 

I wonder how the residents of the proposed complex would feel if the residents of Lansdowne 
were also given the ability to travel through their property. 

Thank you, 
Chuck & Jean Wilkins 
2083 Ascot Rd 
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